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Copenhagen, 30 March 2006 
 
 
 

 
 
 
I have great pleasure in inviting you to the Fifteenth Annual Session of the OSCE 
Parliamentary Assembly, which will be held in Brussels from 3 to 7 July 2006. 
 
The opening ceremony and all other meetings of the Session will take place at the 
European Parliament. Please find attached a letter of invitation from the President of 
the Senate and the President of the House of Representatives.  The Programme, 
General Information, Official Registration and Hotel Reservation Forms are also 
enclosed.  
 
I look forward to seeing you in Brussels. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

R. Spencer Oliver 
   Secretary General 
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